

Plymouth County Prosecutors Association

Justice with Integrity & Compassion

Dear District Attorney Timothy Cruz,

17 May 2018

The Plymouth County Prosecutors Association is honored to send you this letter as our support and endorsement for your re-election for Plymouth County District Attorney.

This Association recognizes your consistent achievement as the Current District Attorney warrants your re-election. Your work ethic, application of the Criminal Justice system, and successful prosecution of many important criminal cases has received this Associations acknowledgment and you are held in high esteem. This Association has full confidence in your character and we feel that you're qualified to continue your advocacy for the Law Enforcement community and the citizens of our County.

The Plymouth County Prosecutors Association is proud to endorse your re-election campaign for the position of Plymouth County District Attorney.

Sincerely,

For the Association,

Christopher Shaw, Police Prosecutor

Plymouth County Prosecutors Assocation

Association Treasurer/Secretary

cshaw@bridgewaterma.org